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     The Dillard-Judd Camp 1828 of the SCV will meet on the regular night, the fourth Tuesday, 
which this month will be Tuesday, 23 March, 2010. The meeting will be at the Putnam County 
Library, on Broad Street, at 7PM. 
      We are honored to have Col. Mike Wilson, Upper Cumberland Brigade Commander, as our 
speaker that night.  Commander Wilson has been meeting with interested parties to start the 
planning process for events to mark the 150th anniversary of the War Between the States. He will 
update us on what has been discussed so far, and seek our input into the process. We need 
members to share good ideas and to pitch in to do the work of putting on good events. These will 
be great opportunities to honor our ancestors and to bring new members to the camp. 
      Please invite a friend or even a member who hasn’t been to a meeting lately. This will be a 
good time to invite friends or family to see what the SCV is about. The recruiting contest is over 
but we will always welcome new members who love the South.  
 
       

            UPCOMING EVENTS 
      

 
    
 
   March 23, 2010- March meeting. Col Mike Wilson, Brigade Commander, will meet with us 
to discuss planning for the upcoming Sesquicentennial of the War Between the States. 
 
   April 23, 24, and 25, 2010- Tennessee Division Reunion, hosted by the Benjamin F. 
Cheatham Camp 72 of Manchester, Tennessee.  

 
 The division web address is www.tennessee-scv.org/ .The Dillard-Judd web site address is 
www.tennessee-scv.org/Camp1828/index.htm.   
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        The Dillard- Judd Camp met 23 February, 2010. Division Commander Mike Bradley 
was the featured speaker. He gave a fascinating presentation on the religious nature of 
General Nathan Bedford Forrest, putting the facts about Forrest in context of his time and 
place. All the members and guests were invited to ask questions. Commander Bradley and 
his talk were well received by all. 
       
       Compatriot Ed Butler won the recruiting award and was presented a most handsome 
knife set, the handle of which was made from wood taken from the Forrest Boyhood Home 
restoration project. Gerald Myatt, owner of Knife Country and member of Camp 1828, 
donated the knife that was presented to Ed. 
        
       Adjutant Bobb Todd gave an update on finances for the camp, as well as a progress 
report on membership renewal. Because of an address mix-up, the renewal check to Division 
and National were not delivered, and had to be re-issued. This resulted in a delay, but almost 
all member renewals are now completed. 
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